
Groom Law Group, Chartered | 1701 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W. | Washington, D.C. 20006-5811 | 202-857-0620 | Fax: 202-659-4503 | www.groom.com

Publications

Puerto Rico Treasury Department Issues 
Updated Guidance on PR Code Qualification 
of Retirement Plans

The Puerto Rico Treasury Department (PR Treasury) recently 
issued Circular Letter of Tax Policy No. 16-08 (CLTP 16-08) to 
update and clarify the: (i) rules regarding the effective dates of 
favorable determination letters issued under Section 1081.01(a) of 
the Puerto Rico Internal Revenue Code of 2011 (PR Code), and 
(ii) due dates and procedures for requesting determination letters 
for retirement plans intended to be qualified under the PR Code. 
CLTP 16-08 in Spanish is available here. Please see the attached 
memo for further information.
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https://pdfcreator.contentpilot.net/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/cc_pc_16-08_reglas_cualificacion_planes_retiro_post-codigo_2011.pdf

